
Committee Assistant Kristi Arrington 
  
Please recommend a NO vote on HB 4147 and HB 4045. These bills only penalize 
lawful citizens. They will have no effect on criminals. These are a waste of taxpayers 
time. Please apply your efforts to critical issues during this short legislative period. 
  
Michael L Williams  
 


